FDOT

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR
INVITES YOU TO A PUBLIC MEETING

HOLMBERG ROAD BIKE LANE PROJECT

Holmberg Rd from Heron Bay Blvd to Pine Island Rd
Broward County, Florida

Financial Project ID: 439995-1-52-01

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, will conduct a Public Meeting regarding the improve-
ments for Holmberg Road. This meeting will be offered in two formats: virtual and in-person. Staff will be available to
answer questions. Questions and comments may also be submitted prior to the meeting by e-mailing the Project
Manager. Please join us at your convenience. Project information is posted at: https://bit.ly/2V5w9)

JOIN US AT THE PUBLIC MEETING

PROPOSED IMPROVEMENTS

e Restriping to accommodate bike lanes

o Widening to add a right-turn lane to Marjory
Stoneman Douglas High School

e Upgrade pedestrian signals, pavement markings,
and signing to latest standards

e Resurface pavement

CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS

e During paving operations, one direction of Holmberg
Road will be closed and detoured via Trails End

e Access to schools will be maintained at all times

o No sidewalk closures or roadway detours are allowed
during school hours

CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION

e Construction Start Date: Summer 2022

e Anticipated Completion: Fall 2022

e Construction Cost Estimate: $600,000
CONTACT INFORMATION
Brad Salisbury, P.E. - FDOT Project Manager
Florida Department of Transportation, District Four
3400 West Commercial Boulevard
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309
Phone: (954) 777-4160 or
Toll Free (866) 336-8435 Ext. 4160
E-mail: brad.salisbury@dot.state.fl.us

Thursday, September 30, 2021

Virtual Meeting—5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.
Registration link: https://bit.ly/3hX6JbW
The presentation will begin at 5:00, followed
by a time for questions and answers.

In-Person Meeting—6:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.
City of Parkland Library

6620 N University Drive, Parkland, FL 33067
The meeting will be in open house format.
The latest social distancing guidelines will be
followed.

Virtual Meeting
Registration

In-Person
Location Map

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances
economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.

The Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPQ) is investing over $300 million
to create safer, healthier communities in Broward County. This project is one of many
within a larger plan to create enhanced bicycle, pedestrian, and public transportation

Broward
Metropolitan Planning Organization

access. The Broward MPO is a federally-mandated agency that is responsible for mak-
ing decisions on local transportation issues and prioritizing how to spend federal funds

on transportation projects. For more information about the Broward, please visit:

www.BrowardMPO.org.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require special
accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Brad
Salisbury, P.E., Project Manager, at least seven (7) days prior to the Public Information Workshop.




